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Friday 16th May  2025  

 

Dear Parents/carers,  

Another sunny and warm week! The children have all been working so hard this 
week, we are especially proud of all of our Y6s who have completed their SATs 
tests and have all worked extremely hard. They really are true ambassadors of 
St Anne’s showing their hard work, progress and commitment to learning. Well 
done Y6! And thank you to the Y6 team and all our staff for their help and 
support.  

As we approach the end of Summer 1 half term, we ask you to continue to send 
the children in with sun hats, water bottles and sun cream applied. A reminder 
also that children need suitable shoes for school that fasten tightly around their 
feet, especially for when they are playing outside. 

Shoes such as crocs and  flip flops are not suitable. Also, nail varnish and false 
nails are not part of school uniform for any children and must be removed before 
coming to school.  

Sadly, we are unable to continue with the parent/carer ESOL course due to low 
numbers, we hope to try this again in September.  

Our Y1 children will be taking their Y1 Phonics Screening Check after half term 

so please practice the phonics QR coded videos at home to help your child.  

 
Reminders:  
 

• Careers Day: 18th June (9.15-11.45): Please let us know if you are able to 
help in anyway.. careers@stannes1.com 

• School will close for May half term on Friday 23rd May- normal time and 
we return on Monday 9th June at 8.40am  

• Reception places- September 2025. We do still have places in our 
Reception class for September 2025, please contact the school office if 
you would like further information.  
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• Nursery places- September 2025. If you child is reaching three years old 
please contact the school office as we have places in our nursery class- 
mornings 8.45am-11.45am.  

• Breakfast Club: If you are able please continue to give us your donations 
for this service, this will help fund this provision. 

• Children’s Summer Raffle: Our Y6 children will be raffling a selection of 
prizes on Friday 23rd May in assembly, tickets are on sale to all children 
for 20p per ticket.  
 

Thank you for your continued support  

 

 

Mrs G Murphy                                  Mrs C Keegan  

Head Teacher           Deputy Head Teacher  

 

 

 
 


